
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 7, 2001 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 
(September 18, 2001) 

 
 

 
RE: Utilities General – Tariffs, Price Lists, and Contracts  
 Chapter 480-80 WAC (Part C – Customer Notice) 

Docket No. U-991301 
 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
The Commission will hold a rulemaking workshop to discuss the July 24, 2001, draft 
customer notice rules.  The Commissioners are planning to attend this workshop. 
 
STAKEHOLDER WORKSHOP 
 
We encourage your attendance and participation in the stakeholder workshop.  The 
workshop will be held Tuesday, September 18, 2001, in Room 206 at the Commission’s 
headquarters, beginning at 9:00 a.m.  Free parking is available.  The Commission’s 
address is: 
 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

 
If you need additional information please call Fred Ottavelli at (306) 664-1297 or e-mail 
him at fottavel@wutc.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Secretary 
 


